
In Geography, the children will  be using a globe, to learn
about the various climates across the world, identifying the

features of hot and cold countries and how these
environments shape the habitats of the animals that live

there. This will link to our science work, where children will
investigate which habitats animals prefer and why. They will

also learn to classify objects into living, dead, and never been
living, as well as explore food chains. Our Geography and
Science topics will support our writing, as children create

non-chronological reports about penguins and setting
descriptions about a hot or cold climate.  Our artist focus this

half term is Roy Lichtenstein, and children will explore his
exciting pop art style while developing their skills in printing.

It promises to be an engaging and enriching half term! 
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Welcome back. We hope you have all had a wonderful holiday and

restful break! We are halfway through the school year and continue to
have so much to learn and experience. Let’s go!

 

Reminders

If you have any questions or concerns, please get in contact.
                     Mrs Smith, Miss Wright and Miss Beal.

Outdoor learning is every
Monday, so please ensure that
children wear warm coats, hats,
gloves, and wellies on this day. 
PE days are as follows:

    2SW - Wednesday and Thursday
    2KB - Monday and Thursday
  Please send children in wearing     
non-branded PE kits.

Book bags should be in 
       on Thursdays. 

Encourage your child to access Oxford
       Owl. 

Ask your child to  quickly recall facts
of number bonds to 20, including

       doubles.
Encourage your child to practise their
spellings using correct  letter
formation. 

What are we learning about this half Term?

How can you help at
home?


